
Course Announcement – April 19, 2023 

Dear A&M System Training Coordinators, 
 
TrainTraq course no. 2111728 : International Travel Safety: Safe Passage Presentation was updated this 
past Monday morning (4/17).  The instructive objectives are the same, but the video is entirely new.  
 
The course was developed by a vendor. The contact for questions about the content is Charles Longoria 
in the System Office of Risk Management (clongoria@tamus.edu). My understanding is that A&M 
System member risk managers have already been notified about the update.  
 
All applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports remain the same. If you have 
questions regarding the changes made to this course, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
 
Pat 
 
Patricia Yee Hsieh  |  Learning Technology Consultant 
Division of Human Resources and Organizational Effectiveness 
1255 TAMU | College Station, Texas  77843-1255  
tamus.edu/business/training | OrgDev.tamu.edu   
979.845.0077 | phsieh@tamu.edu  
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